
 

 

 

CLIENT ALERT 
 

Paul Holtzman Discusses Harassment Policies: 
 

Miramax/Harvey Weinstein Sexual Harassment Scandal 
And Company Policy 

 

We thought this Radio Entrepreneurs broadcast with attorney Paul Holtzman would be 
of particular interest to you. Krokidas & Bluestein partner Paul Holtzman was 
interviewed on the implications of the Harvey Weinstein sexual harassment scandal for 
employers’ harassment policies and practices. 
 
The Weinstein scandal serves as a reminder for all organizations to have in place a solid 
process for responding when allegations of harassment or discrimination are made. 
Among the lessons learned is that no organization can afford to ignore or sweep under 
the rug credible allegations of misconduct. When senior leadership is the subject of a 
complaint, boards are well advised to bring in outside counsel to conduct a thorough 
investigation and recommend appropriate remedial steps. 
 
To listen to this portion of Paul's interview, click here.  
 
For any questions about these issues and for all your Labor & Employment legal needs, 
feel free to contact Attorney Paul Holtzman (pholtzman@kb-law.com). 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sU7WpCUnZSk
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